
Bekasi, March 21, 2024

Number : 516/JIU/ACD/III/2024

Attachment : -

Subject : Notification of Rescheduling 
Commencement Ceremony

Dear Students, 
In preparing for student graduation, there are many important things that are taken into 
consideration by university boards. Therefore, changes may occur at any time depending on 
the needs and policies taken together.

Referring to the letter No: 508/JIU/ACD/III/2024 is mentioned the 4th judicium and 3rd 
commencement ceremony will be held on August 7, 2024. This ceremony date is canceled and 
rescheduled to August 9, 2024. Moreover, for the Harvest Evening will be held on August 8, 
2024.  Please carefully pay attention to this date changes to avoid misinformation.

Even though the 4th judicium and 3rd commencement is rescheduled, there is no changes in 
the registration date of judicium and commencement ceremony. It will be opened on June 1, 
2024 and closed on June 14, 2024. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding. Should you have any inquiries please do not 
hesitate to email us on academic@jiu.ac. 

Best Regards,

Alfred Tenggono, S.Kom., M.Kom.
Director of Academic Affairs


